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Further document for the meeting of the RMS Working Group 
 
 
Please note that the following document is now available on the IWC website: 
 

IWC/M05/RMSWG 5 Report of the Specialist Group on the DNA register/market sampling 
scheme approach 

 
 
To retrieve the RMS documents, just go to the following page on our website: 
http://www.iwcoffice.org/commission/rmsworkgroup.htm.  Please contact us if you require electronic copies of  
the RMS documents to be sent to you by e-mail.  Please note, however, that the Secretariat will be closed on 
Friday 25 March and Monday 28 March and that Julie and myself will be travelling to Copenhagen on Tuesday 
29 March.   
 
We kindly ask you to BRING COPIES OF PRE-CIRCULATED DOCUMENTS WITH YOU TO THE 
MEETING as we do not intend to provide extra copies of these documents in Copenhagen. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dr. Nicky Grandy 
Secretary to the Commission 
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